The Greene County Electoral Board met February 24, 2021 at 9:30 a.m. at the Registrar's office in Stanardsville, VA.

Present:

Ellen Deane, Chairman Douglas Miller, Vice-Chairman Roberta Culbertson, Secretary Jennifer Lewis-Fowler, Registrar

Also present: Steve Kruskamp, Greene County Republican Party Chairman, and

Tonia Lester, from the Circuit Court Clerk's Office.

Invited, not in attendance: Mark Heinicke, Greene County Democratic Party Chairman

This was a special meeting to complete the next phase of the Virginia Department of Elections Risk-Limiting Audit. Per instructions, Greene County pulled four ballots by random numbers generated by the RLA statistical process as part of the Statewide Count. One ballot was from Ruckersville Precinct, one ballot was from Midway Precinct, and two ballots were from CAP.

The boxes of ballots were retrieved from the Courthouse by the Registrar on February 23, 2021, and kept in a locked cage overnight. During the meeting, the boxes were removed from the cage, the Court seals broken, and the ballots removed from the boxes. The proper ballots were selected after Lester and the Registrar announced them. Culbertson and Miller confirmed the candidates chosen on each ballot and Miller completed the paperwork documenting the tallies.

The ballots were placed back in their boxes, resealed by Deane and Culbertson of the Electoral Board, and returned to the Courthouse at 10:30 a.m.

The next meeting will be on March 2, 2021 at 11:15 a.m., for the announcement of the results of the Risk-Limiting Audit from the Department of Elections, which will be broadcast to the public.

There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:35 a.m.

Ellen Deane - Chairman

Roberta Culbertson - Secretary

Douglas Miller – Vice Chairman